Montville Youth Advisory Board

836 Old Colchester Road
Oakdale, CT 06370
Office (860) 848-7724 fax (860) 848-4058

Meeting Agenda
Thursday, September 14, 2023
6:00pm
Montville Community Center
836 Old Colchester Road, Oakdale, CT 06370

VI.

VIL

VIIL

. Chairman’s Report (Dan Dunn)

¢ Communications/Correspondence
¢ Other Business to Report

Town Council Liaison Updates (Robert Yuchniuk)

New Business
+ ASP
Basket Raffle Fundraiser
Tablet Program
Hartford HealthCare Mobile Health Hub
Joe Brummer

Old Business
* Summer Program Recap

YAC Report (Josie English & Adam Sheridan — Youth Reps)
». Meeting 9/13 to plan action steps

Good & Welfare
o N/A

JRB Update
¢ (Cases Update

Other Business
¢ Grants - (State & Local) - See attached
e Budgets - (State & Local)

Adjournment

Next Meeting — October 12, 2023



836 Old Colchester Road

Montville Youth Qakdale, CT. 06370
_ Office (860) 848-7724
Service Bureau Fax (860) 848-4058

www. montvilieyouth org

e Grant funds procurement (so far) for 2023-2024 total - $54, 583.79
® Projected Program Service Revenues: $22,500.00
* Re-registration for last years’ students took place in June.

¢ Both the LIST grant/contract (21, 667.00) and JRB grant/contract {$9,000.00) have
been renewed for 2023-2024.

Opioid Funds expenditures update: Per the Mayor’s request, in MYSB’s role as Montville’s Local
Prevention Agency, we have been tasked with the distribution of funds received from the
Federal Opioid Settlement. In keeping with the allowable parameters regarding use of these
funds below are some of the things we have done and will be doing with the funds.

s 55,000,00 was spent to purchase NARCAN Kits for Montville First Responders {Police &
Fire Personnel)

* $13,290.00 was utilized to support a summer contract with Project Courage which
provides Montville youth with specialized counseling services related to addiction and
misuse of harmful substances.

* Plans to expand the Project Courage contract in the fall of 2023, to add an extra day for
the middle school, are in the works as well as the purchase of an opioid specific
prevention program for Middle school students in 7™ grade as part of the DARE
expansion plan. This will be taught by Officer Kirsten Todd.

Thank you:
Boawrbowrar

Barbara A. Lockhart, MS, PFAC

Connecticut Youth Services Association, Advocacy Chair
Director of Youth Services

Municipal Agent for Children

Juvenile Case Manager

Town of Montville

barbara@montvilleyouth.org




